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GARABED Pamela

From: Charles Zhan <Charles.Zhan@moulislegal.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 August 2013 11:23 AM
To: VINCENT Chris; GARABED Pamela
Cc: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1; Daniel Moulis
Subject: ABB Zhongshan Transformer Co Ltd - alleged dumping of power transformers
Attachments: 20130816 Letter of authority - ABB Zhongshan Transformer Co Ltd.PDF

Dear Chris and Pamela 
 
Please find attached a letter of authority from ABB Zhongshan Transformer Co., Ltd. We would be grateful if you 
could please direct all communications relating to our client to myself in the first instance. 
 
The company respectfully requests an extension of time to submit its Exporter Questionnaire response. There are a 
number of reasons for this. 
 
Firstly, as discussed during our meeting last Friday, the product concerned is quite complicated and is very different 
from an ordinary commodity.  
 
Secondly, ABB Zhongshan and the other ABB companies subject to this investigation have never been involved in an 
anti-dumping investigation before and it has taken some time to arrange the professional representation and the 
corporate coordination needed for it to adequately respond to the EQ.  
 
Further, due to the nature of the products, ABB Zhongshan also needs more time and clarification from ADC in order 
to fully understand the information required for the EQ response, particularly in relation to Section D and Section G.  
 
Given these circumstances, ABB Zhongshan respectfully requests an extension of time to Tuesday 1 October. 
Additionally, we would be grateful if you could please provide the clarifications sought at our Friday meeting as soon 
as possible. 
 
Regards 

Charles Zhan 
Solicitor 

moulislegal 
commercial+international 

www.moulislegal.com 
 
6/2 Brindabella Circuit 
Brindabella Business Park 
Canberra International Airport 
ACT 2609 Australia 
Tel  +61 2 6163 1000 
Fax +61 2 6162 0606 
Skype: charles.zhan 

Legal notice: This email and its contents may include personal information. Such information must be handled in accordance with the 
Australian Privacy Act 1988 and any applicable laws of your jurisdiction. It is for the person to whom it is addressed. It is confidential. It may 
be subject to legal or professional privilege. If you have received it by mistake, or without our authority, any privilege is not lost or waived, 
and we would ask you to destroy this email and any copies of it. It is subject to copyright and should not be copied contrary to the copyright 
owner's rights. This includes further communication of it to others. Emails may be non-genuine, may be interfered with during transmission, 
and may contain malicious or unexpected computer "viruses". Because of this, we can give no assurance that this email is genuine, or is 
unaffected by such viruses. We will not accept any liability in respect of these things. Please contact us if you do not think it is genuine, and 
alert us to any problems you may have faced in receiving it into your system. Thank you. 
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